COPY
Llopd's Register of Shipping,

., 71, Penchurch Street; E.C.3.

24th July, 1947.

Dear Eirs,

I am in recelpt of your letter of the 17th instant,
regarding the fees to be charged for the survey of the new
forward end and machinery of the motorship "ARMILLA", and in
reply would inform you that the fees for the hull as proposed
by you are considered in order, With regard to the machlnery
a full IMC fee of £20.8.0 should be charged in addition to
the Donkey Boller Survey fee and Electric fee as suggested, and
e suitable repair fee for the machinery should also be charged.

Yours falithfully,

Clerk to the

Classification Committee.
The Surveyors, '

iv
SUNDERLAND. Wis
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